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Headlines/Key Issues

 As part of the Town’s WW1 Commemorations over 900 clay poppies were made by the 
local primary school, the Scout Group and people from the local lunch club, these were 
then painted and varnished.

       Over 55 of the High Street businesses and residents decorated their windows. With
       the clay poppies forming the main part of the window displays, along with poppy

petals and the individual touches of those taking part.  The clay poppies are available 
to purchase by donation with all proceeds going the Cricklade Branch of the Royal
British Legion for the Poppy Appeal

 On the evening of Remembrance Sunday, Cricklade residents took part in the 
Nation’s Tribute ‘Battle’s Over’ (to mark 100 years of Remembrance) event which 
included the lighting of the Town’s beacon and a peal of church bells by St 
Sampson’s Church 

 On Saturday 1st December, the Christmas Lights will be switched on in the High 
Street, the evening commences at 5,15 pm with local stalls and refreshments

 Saturday 8th December
Christmas Wreath making Workshop (9.30 - 12.30) in the Walled Garden, 
refreshments will be available

 Jenner Hall Christmas Event in the Jenner Hall from 10.00am 

Please visit the Cricklade Town Council website for further details on these events, and 
many others taking place over the next weeks


